Paul Windle

I am a resident of Murwillumbah and have been for the past nine years.
Since 2013 I have been employed as a Sales Representative for the Williams Group.

I have been an active member of Murwillumbah Golf Club for the past five years but have been a
member for eight years.

I have previously served on the Board of the Ballina Rugby League Football club for a period of
two years.

I feel it is time for some new blood at Murwillumbah Golf Club so I have nominated for the
positions of Captain and Director.

If elected I would like to focus on promoting our great golf club to juniors, women and younger
men golfers, whether they are new to golf or have played previously and are keen to get back into
golf. The age demographic in golf is shifting for both men and women and a fresh look at things can
only be positive for the club. I believe all members, regardless of age or gender deserve to be, and
should be, treated with respect.

If elected to the Board of Directors of Murwillumbah Golf Club I believe that I have the attributes

required to be an asset to the club and will always act in the best interests of the club and its
members,

Paul Windle



